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SOUTHERN FOREST ENTOMOLOGISTS TO MEET

The Southern Forest Insect Work Conference will hold its 21st annual
meeting in Atlanta, Georgia from August 15-17, 1976. The Work Confer-
ence is composed of entomologists and foresters who are concerned with ad-
vancing the practice of forest entomology in the southern forests. The Work
Conference also serves as a medium of exchange of technical information
on forest insect problems in the southern United States. This year’s con-
ference will have sessions on pine seed pests, economics of forest pest man-
agement, administrative management of research projects, statistical anal-
ysis of forest insect data, and other topics. The meeting will be held at the
Stoffer’s Hotel. Interested persons should contact Dr. Jack E. Coster, Con-
ference Chairman, P. O. Box 6109, School of Forestry, Stephen F. Austin
State University, Nacogdoches, TX, 75961.
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CORRECTIONS

I would like to correct and apologize for some published editorial
errors for which I have been responsible: 1974, 57(1):32: In the note Evolu-
tion of sterile castes in the social insects:kin selection or parental manipu-
lation? by R. D. Alexander, in the 6th line of the poem, from the word “Sis-
ter’s” please delete the apostrophe. 1976, 59(1):70: In the quotation from the
Moonstone, the last line should read “that they must do.” 1976, 59(1):99:
In the Editorial, line 16, Ronald A. Fisher is the correct name.

James E. Lloyd
Assoc. Editor



